Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION VIT - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent

MEMORANDUM
MLA-2022- 203

TO : PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS/IN-CHARGE,
(ATTN .z SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL HEADS)
Mosnbon

FROM : SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT FACE TO FACE CAREER ORIENTATION SEMINARS BY
ASJAN COLLEGE

DATE : 04 May 2022

1. This Office is disseminating the request of Asian College to conduct limited Face-to-
Face Career Orientation Seminars to Senior High School {Grade 12) students.

2. Senior High School Heads are given the discretion to act on this request and may
communicate directly to Asian College for the arrangements should Senior High School
Heads act on this request favorably.

2. Please see attached communication, for details,

2, For your information and guidance.

SPP/OSDS/SPB/bing
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May 2, 2022

DR. SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent U /Q

Division of Negros Oriental
Capitol Area, Dumaguete City, Negros OrientaL.

Dear Dr. Paulin:
Greetings of peace and good health from Asian College Dumaguete!

As our commitment to support the implementation of the K to 12 Program of the
Department of Education and our mission to equip students with globally relevant
knowledge and skills through excellent training and innovative people management, we
are very pleased to be part of the students’ dream in attaining their respective goals.

In connection to this, Asian College would like to ask for your kind approval and support
to allow us to conduct limited Face-To-Face Career Orientation Seminars to Senior
High School (Grade 12) students in their classrooms or via General Assembly or room to
room to help graduating students understand their choices and assess their inclinations
and interests for College.

Moreover, we would like to assure you that only members of the team who are fuily
vaccinated will get the chance to participate every time there is face-to-face interaction
with the parents and students. Rest assured that our team will strictly follow social
distancing and will disinfect materials before handing them.

We are very much looking forward to your positive response. You may contact us at
these numbers (035) 421-0469; (035) 225-4714; 0967-317-9207.

Thank you very much.

Singevelyfburs,

Jesiel T./Carale
Markptihg Officer

Noted by:

ampus Administrator

ASIAN COLLEGE OF SCIENCE AND
TECHNDLDGY FOUNDATION, INC
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